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Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
 

We are delighted to be able to take the children on an educational trip to The Shree Hindu 

Temple and Community Centre on Wednesday 14th February.  

This is an intrinsic part of our curriculum as we have studied the Hindu faith. This opportunity will 

allow the children to see firsthand what a Mandir is like and be able to ask questions linked to their 

learning.   

In order to run the trip, we would like to ask you for a voluntary contribution to cover the cost of 

the coaches. The cost per child will be £6.00, set up as a payment item assigned to your child on 

ParentPay. We ask that you make this payment by 13th February.  

The visit itself will be in the morning, departing Red Hill Field after registration, and returning before 

lunch. Pupils will need to wear their school uniform as usual, and do not require anything 

additional.   

 
 

Many thanks for your continued support,  
 

The Year 6 Team.  

 


